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Comments: Please do not log the Pine Creek Forest. It is a beautiful unique place that Kentucky should be proud

of, let's protect the forest.  Please consider protecting this land by logging in a more sustainable way that protects

this beautiful Kentucky forest-logging in small patches and not using such heavy invasive equipment.

 

thank you

Leah M. Wiliams


